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SAMPLE LETTER: Request to attend PFTs and further assessment
Recipient’s name
Address 1
Address 2
Address 3

Date:
Dear (insert patients name)
Thank you for attending recently for your follow up chest x-ray after your admission with COVID-19 pneumonia. We have reviewed it and feel that further tests are indicated. We have requested a breathing test for you to assess your lung function. We would be very grateful if you could attend for this test when invited. Once we have your breathing test result we will either contact you for a telephone assessment or offer you an outpatient visit to asses you further.  

If for any reason you do not wish to attend for this breathing test and you know this already please contact us on the above number to let us know your wishes. It may be possible for us to then offer this slot to another patient.  There will also be a telephone number you can contact us on when your actual appointment letter for the test arrives should you decide later that you do not wish to attend for any reason. 
If you have new or persistent significant symptoms then please seek the advice of your GP surgery for further assessment or access emergency services if you are sufficiently concerned.
 Yours sincerely,
Consultant Respiratory Physician
CC: To GP practice
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